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PO Box 12474
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SARR Policy 21-06 December 15, 2021

SARR CPR Certification Class Policy

1. All RRCA certified coaches who coach any SARR training program will have a
Current CPR/First Aid/AED certification on file with the Director of Coaches.

2. All volunteers (certified coach or non-coach adult volunteer) who are added to the
Coaching team of any Kids Run SARR training program will have a current CPR/First
Aid/AED certification on file with the Director of Coaches.

3. Aslong as SARR has at least one CPR/First Aid/AED certified instructor as a club
member, CPR/First Aid/AED classes on an as-needed basis to all SARR
member RRCA certified coaches at a reduced cost (to be determined as the cost of
processing fees and supplies to SARR in holding class).

4. SARR members who are RRCA certified coaches will pay for their initial CPR/First
Aid/AED certification at SARR cost (if being certified at a SARR-hosted class).

5. SARR members who are RRCA certified coaches may re-certify their CPR/First
Aid/AED free of charge in a SARR-hosted class if they have coached in a SARR training
program for at least two (2) seasons in the last calendar year.

6. SARR members who volunteer to be on the coaching team of a Kids Run SARR training
program, as either RRCA certified coaches or non-coach volunteers, will be provided
with free CPR/First Aid/AED certification at a SARR-hosted CPR class prior to being
added to a SARR youth training program.
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